
 

Classroom News   
Class Name: Cardiff          Term : Autumn 1  2024      Funny faces and Fabulous Features 

What we have been learning: Some photos of our learning 

All I can say is WOW! We are having the best 

time in Cardiff Class and everyone has settled 

so well. It has been a joy to see such smiling 

faces coming into school. We are all shattered, 

but we have achieved so much. 

 

Circle Time has been incredible with everyone 

saying hello using the switch and selecting the 

symbol to show how they are feeling and the 

catchy weather song has us all swaying. 

Bucket time has been amazing to watch, the 

attention of everyone has truly flourished, so 

now we have moved on to stage 2, who 

knows what’s next! 

 

In phonics we have been using our listening 

skills to recognise familiar sounds to include 

farm animals and pets. We have counted to 

10 in maths and matched colours too. We 

have practiced our fine motor skills through 

posting boxes, puzzles and hammering. 

 

We have experienced lots of different fruits 

and even tried a few. We looked inside a 

gooey pumpkin, getting our hands all mushy 

and so much more… 

 

Hydro has been sensational. Cardiff Class are 

definitely fish and dolphins. 

 

The highlight though is seeing your children 

develop relationships with the adults, 

communicating and getting their needs met, 

absolutely priceless ☺ 

  

 

Important Dates: 

Monday 4th November – Term 2 Starts 

Thursday 14th November – Singing Hands 

Thursday 28th November – Incontinence Clinic 

Friday 29th November – Pastoral Event 

Thursday 12th December – Family Festive Fun 

Friday 19th December – Term 2 Ends 

Tuesday 7th January – Term 3 Starts 


